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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Dear Rules Committee and Oregon Senators, especially to my district Senator Ginny Burdick, 
 
I strongly support passing the bill to make the President elected by the popular vote and for the bill to 
pass out of Committee intact with no amendments or attempts to jeopardize it's passage. Oregon needs 
to stand with California, Washington and Hawaii ~ we are the "green wall" to stop the country turning 
into an autocracy. Our values for community, the environment, free speech, gay and diversity rights 
should lead the way. 
 
Many across the country are watching what we do! Act now to uphold a democratic vote  it may be the  
only barrier to the gerrymandering that is destroying the country and will of the people! 
 
Thank you for listening! We are waiting for you action! 
 
Best regards, 
Sandra Percival 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sandra Percival 
71 SW Oak St Ste 3s 
Portland, OR 97204-3419 
(415) 321-9304 
 
 

 


